

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 16th December 2022

Goodbye Mrs Walker.

It is with sadness that we say goodbye to our Headteacher Maggie who is retiring.

Her passion, commitment and dedication to the pupils, staff and school community has always been at the heart of all her decision making and Cumberworth First School has thrived under her care.

We will miss her enormously!

Happy Christmas

Thank you for all your support this term. We have enjoyed all our recent Christmas activities and the children have been a credit to the school and to their parents. We break up today and look forward to seeing you all again on

Tuesday 3rd January 2023.

We wish everyone a very happy and healthy Christmas.



Dick Whittington Theatre Visit

The children visited the theatre to watch the pantomime Dick Whittington. The children absolutely loved the show and so did the staff too! It was so much fun!

A huge thank you to Helping Hands who kindly paid for the children and staff to attend the pantomime.

Please think before you park

There have been numerous complaints raised with regards to unsafe parking outside of the school. Please be mindful when parking for school drop off and pick up. The Police and Kirklees Council constantly monitor the situation. Please share this with friends, family and carers who may drive to school. Thank you.

Operation Encompass.

We are an Operation Encompass School, supporting child victims of domestic abuse.

Please visit operationencompass.org for more information.

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact:

Children's Social Care - Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:
Maggie Walker and Carole Kennerley
Contact No: 01484 609818

Email: head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk